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This Week
Happy Christmas!: We hope you all have a lovely Christmas break and look forward to 

seeing everyone at the start of the Spring Term on Tuesday 4th January 2022. If your 

child is of an appropriate age and is able, we would be grateful if they did a lateral flow 

COVID test the evening before returning to help protect everyone in school.

Staffing Changes: We are saying a sad goodbye to Mila Preston-Roberts, who is 

leaving us today after two years working at QEII. Thank you Mila. In January we have 

two new SSA’s joining us; Lily, who will be working in Beachcombers and Amy who will be 

in Pilots.

Letters Home
Astronauts & Pioneers Classes: Pavilions swimming letter. (Sent home in bags.)

Headteacher’s Award Winners
Hazel, Pioneers - Completing everyday tasks independently.

Yoimoji of the Week: Gruber
Gruber is a Responsible Goat. We are using “Yoimojis” in our Assemblies, to help with learning 

and celebrating OFSTED’s Fundamental British Values.

Yoimoji is a blend of the Japanese words “yoi” (good) and “emoji” (slang for character.) You can 

see our Yoimoji posters on our website’s news pages.



Christmas Fun

We have had lots of festive fun for Christmas, starting with Christmas Jumper Day 

last Friday and including our Christmas Parties and Lunch this week and snow on the 

playground plus live music and a visit from The Grinch! You can find out more in this 

week’s Newsround video on our website and Facebook page.
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